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Dear Families, 
 
On Wednesday 24th January we invite your child/ children to come into school in non-school uniform. 
In exchange we ask that they bring in a donation towards our OPAL playtimes. Please see a poster 
attached with a list of items we are looking for which range from small items that can be found on a 
nature walk, to items that you may have lying around at home. 
 
On the morning, there will be a member of staff at each gate with large trollies for items to be placed 
inside. If you are able to donate a larger item, or you wanted to discuss a donation of a slightly different 
nature please do get in contact with Mrs Mannering (hayley.mannering@reptonmnaor.kent.sch.uk) to 
discuss further as we are always looking for new and exciting pieces as well as regular supply of some 
of our large loose parts. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support with OPAL. 
 
Regards 
 
The OPAL Team  
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